
	
	
	
	
Dear Hiring Manager, 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Angelika Dabu, and I am a physician assistant student 
graduating in December 2021 from CUNY York College's Physician Assistant Program. I am writing to 
express my interest in joining your well-renowned health care system as a Physician Assistant in the 
Obstetrics and Gynecology department. My strong interest in women's health and reproductive health 
stems from my passion to provide high quality care to patients in underserved communities, with the 
goals of eliminating health care disparities and improving overall patient outcomes. 
 
As you will note from my enclosed resume, I have received extensive training in a variety of clinical 
settings. During my Obstetrics and Gynecology rotation, I worked closely with physicians, physician 
assistants, midwives, nurse practitioners, and nurses, gaining direct patient experience in the Labor and 
Delivery unit as well as in the operating room, emergency room, inpatient floors, and outpatient clinic. 
My experiences include interviewing and examining patients, ordering appropriate labs, developing 
treatment plans, following patients post-Cesarean section and post-hysterectomy, and performing annual 
Pap screenings and wellness exams to a diverse population of patients. I have also had great exposure to 
obstetric and gynecologic complaints during my Emergency Medicine, Ambulatory Medicine, and Family 
Medicine rotations, where I have increasingly learned and appreciated the importance of maintaining 
sensitivity and a safe environment for all patients who entrust providers with their care. 
 
I am confident that my dedication to providing medically-informed, patient-centered care will translate to 
successful outcomes both for your patients and for your health care system. I welcome the opportunity to 
discuss my qualifications and career possibilities with you at your convenience. Please feel free to reach 
me by email at adabu9@gmail.com or by phone at 201-736-9723 without hesitation. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to being in touch with you soon. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angelika Dabu 


